
 

 

Consent form for taking and using photos 

 
 

Child’s name  Class   
 

 
At Kingsnorth CEP we occasionally take photographs of pupils. We use these for a variety of reasons including Bromcom, 

our central system for holding your data and your child’s data including details and a photograph for identification 

purposes. 

We would like your consent to take photographs of your child, and use them in the following ways: 
 

 
I am happy for the school to take photographs of my child to use on Bromcom (school database),                      Yes  No 
on workbooks, on school reports, class displays, internal displays, allergy tags if required, Early  
Year Profiles (for Reception years only) and on thank you/get well soon cards created by  
children.   
 
I am happy for PHOTOGRAPHS of my child to be used on the following websites/social media                         Yes  No 
sites: Kingsnorth school website, Kingsnorth newsletters, English Hub website, Facebook and  
Twitter accounts all with no name. 
 
I am happy for VIDEOS of my child to be used on the following websites/social media sites:                               Yes  No 
Kingsnorth school website, Kingsnorth newsletters, English Hub website, Facebook and  
Twitter accounts all with no name. 
 
I am happy for images of my child to be used in the school promotional documents, including                               Yes  No 
Prospectus, Parent Handbook and English Hub literature  
 
 

 I am happy for the school to contact the local KM newspaper to celebrate my child’s activities                           Yes  No        
including class photos. No names will be given but images could be used on their website  
and social media.  

                            Yes  No 
We must ask permission on behalf of Profiles Photography Ltd (our school photographers)                                 
for taking, using and passing to you, your child’s image for both class and individual photos  

 throughout the year. (without this permission your child will be unable to take part in the  
 twice a year class and individual ‘school photo’) 
 
 
FOR YEAR R PUPILS ONLY - Evidence ME  
Early Years will be using a Learning Platform called ‘Evidence Me’ to track pupils progress and to aid communication 
between school and home.  You will have access to upload photos or comments about your child’s milestones and 
achievements at home, which can then be viewed by their class teacher. Occasionally, photos of group or whole class 
activities may be communicated with you.  
 
I give permission for my child to be in group photographs or video clips on our learning platform ‘Evidence Me’. 
I understand that other parents/carers will be able to view the same group images. 
I agree to refrain from sharing any photos from ‘Evidence Me’ on social media and understand that these images  
and clips are intended to keep parents informed and up-to-date about their child’s learning journey. 

 

 
Parent/Carer signature………..…………………………Print name:…………………………. Date:…………………………. 

 

Please sign and return this form to your child’s class teacher by Friday 15th September ‘23 
 

If you have any questions please contact us by emailing office@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk 
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